
ミツミネキャリアアカデミー日本語コース 
（三峰日本語学校） 

Mitsumine Career Academy Japanese Language Course 

 

23th December 2024 

Dear students and colleagues! 

 

New Year’s Holiday Closing Notice 

 26th December (Thr) ～ 5th January 2025 (Sun)  

 

25th December 2024 (Wed) the last day of work 

6th January 2025 (Mon) the first day of work 

 

This year started with the Noto Peninsula earthquake and the Haneda Airport accident, prices of 

commodities are rising rapidly, and the war is still going on with no end in sight. 

We hope that next year will be a wonderful year, with prices falling quickly, peace prevailing 

around the world, and people returning to their normal lives as soon as possible. 

We will continue our efforts to build a better MCA, and we look forward to your continued support 

and encouragement in the coming year. 

We will be sending out our last New Year's greeting card in 2024. We appreciate your 

understanding and look forward to your continued support. 

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

                                                    

 

 

  
   169-0074 東京都新宿区北新宿 4-1-1 第 3 山廣ビル 事務局 4F 

Dai3Yamahiro Bldg. 4-1-1 Kitashinjuku,Shinjukuku,Tokyo,Japan 
TEL:81-3-5332-9332 FAX:81-3-5332-9331   

☜URL:http://www.mcaschool.jp  E-mail:info@mcaschool.jp☞   

Happy New Year!
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